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THIRD EDITION OF HEALTH CARE PLAN 
RELEASED 

  

San Diego -- La Jolla physician and surgeon Dr. James 
Veltmeyer has released the Third Edition of his health 

  

care reform informational booklet, entitled "Health Care by the 
People, for the People." This edition includes 

  

new material concerning Emergency Catastrophic Care ( ECC ) as 
well as National Health Savings Accounts 

  



( NHSA ), in addition to the more widely-known Medical 
Association Membership ( MAM ) model of direct 
  

primary care. Voted one of San Diego's Top Doctors in 2012, 
2014, 2016 and 2017, Dr. Veltmeyer is now an  
  

announced candidate for Congress in California's 52nd District. 
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